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Our Christmas Lunch took place on 4th December at The Balgarth Pines. It was a great afternoon, with our Annual 
Awards being presented  to Quincy McGarrie, Brian Green, Shand Stewart and Karen Kerr.  

Our Chair,  Evelyn McNair, also presented a special 25th Anniversary Award,  nominated by our  clients… And the 
winner was …  LINDA CATHIE  

Congratulations to you all on your achievements ! 
 

 

FUNDRAISING  AND DONATIONS 
 

  
 
 
 
The Local papers came along to  Headway  
Ayr Group recently . Headway  Manager 
Jayne McClymont  was presented  with a 
Cheque from MLL telecom’s Gavin Stewart 
The Group had a great morning with  our  
visitors joining us for quizzes, tea and  
cake! 
 
 
 
 

Thanks to all who have donated to Headway  and raised funds  

 

Donations received from  

 Mr & Mrs B Houston 

 Old Irvine Road  Surgery 

 C6 Joint Churches  Group 

 M H McInnes Trust  

 Stair Parish  Church  

 Wm Duncan Charitable  
Trust  

 Mrs Long worth 

  



OUR CONTACT DETAILS 
 

Headway Ayrshire, Suite 4, Beresford Court, Beresford Lane, Ayr, KA7 2DW        Tel: 01292 618090 
info@headway-ayrshire.org.uk     www.headway-ayrshire.org.uk    Scottish Charity No: SCO13340 

 

MISSION STATEMENT 
 

To promote understanding of all aspects of head/brain injury and to provide information, advice, and support services to people with a brain injury (or who 
have had a traumatic head injury and show signs and symptoms of a brain injury) their families and carers.  In addition, Headway will campaign to reduce 

incidents of head/brain injury. 

Headway Ayrshire, Suite 4, Beresford Court, Beresford Lane, Ayr KA7 2DW 
Registered Office at the above address 

A Company Limited by guarantee 
Registered Company Number: 177535 

 

BRAIN INJURY IDENTIFICATION CARD 
 
 
 

 
If you are a Client of Headway Ayrshire, you 
will be eligible to sign up for your personal 
Brain Injury I.D. Card. The card will provide 
information on your brain injury, detailing any 
difficulties you may have. 
 
If you wish to apply for a card, please  
contact the office. 

“HEADWAY WRISTBANDS FOR SALE” 
@£2.00 each.  If you would like to pur-
chase a Headway wristband, please 
contact the office. 

CARERS MEETING  
DATES FOR 2020 

The meetings are held on the last Thursday of 
each month from 6.30pm until 8.30pm at 
the Headway Ayrshire Office. If you wish to 
attend please contact the office for further in-
formation. 

RECEIVING OUR NEWSLETTER 
 

If you wish to receive our Newsletter by 
email, please email the office at  
info@headway-ayrshire.org.uk  

to enable us to add your details to our  
distribution list.  

 CARERS EDUCATION SESSIONS 2020   
Thursday 14th & 21st May 

Thursday 1st  & 8th October  
  

If you are a Carer of a Headway Ayrshire  
Client and would like to participate, please 

contact the office as soon as possible. 
 

MATTHEW PRESTON  

 

Headway Ayrshire are pleased to 
sponsor one of Kilmarnock Jun-
ior Ice Hockey U20 Team 
 (Matthew Preston pictured left) 
Headway Ayrshire information 
sessions on concussion in sports 
and are available to deliver 
presentations. If your local sports 
club, college/ university or sec-
ondary school would like to re-
ceive a presentation, please  
contact the  
Headway Office   
Tel: 01292 618090, email:  
 info@headway-ayrshire.org.uk 

  


